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Pregnancy is not a disease to be prevented and that contraception should not be a mandated
"preventive health service." Respect for conscience is foundational to a just society. At a minimum
a robust conscience protection should be granted, not only for all religious employers, but also for
all employers, insurers, and policy issuers with moral, ethical, or religious objections. 
 
So knock it off
 
Tom Benton, MD
Fellow, American College of Pediatricians
5612 NW 43RD ST
GAINESVILLE, FL 32653-3332
PHONE: 352 376 4542
FAX:       352 376 4959
EMAIL: notneb@bellsouth.net or notneb7@ufl.edu WEB ADDRESS: www.BentonPediatrics.com <><
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: THIS MESSAGE IS INTENDED ONLY FOR THE USE OF THE INDIVIDUAL OR
ENTITY TO WHICH IT IS ADDRESSED, AND MAY CONTAIN INFORMATION THAT IS PRIVILEGED,
CONFIDENTIAL AND EXEMPT FROM DISCLOSURE UNDER APPLICABLE LAW. IF THE READER OF THIS
MESSAGES IS NOT THE INTENDED RECIPIENT, OR THE EMPLOYEE OR AGENT RESPONSIBLE FOR
DELIVERING THE MESSAGE TO THE INTENDED RECIPIENT, YOU ARE HEREBY NOTIFIED THAT ANY
DISTRIBUTION OR COPYING OF THIS COMMUNICATION IS STRICTLY PROHIBITED. IF YOU HAVE
RECEIVED THIS COMMUNICATION IN ERROR, PLEASE NOTIFY US IMMEDIATELY BY TELEPHONE AT
THE TELEPHONE NUMBER INDICATED ABOVE.
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